
Tesla Road Safety Study
FINAL REPORT PRESENTATION

The Alameda County Public Works Agency has
completed the Tesla Road Safety Study and will hold
a final meeting to present the findings in a brief
presentation to the community.
`

TESLA ROAD SAFETY STUDY
FINAL COMMUNITY MEETING

Tuesday, June 2, 2015 
6:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.

Martinelli Event Center
3585 Greenville Road
Livermore, CA 94550 

A short open house will be held after the presentation to answer any 
individual questions.

To review the Tesla Road Safety Study online, please visit the
Public Works Agency’s website at www.acgov.org/pwa.

For more information, contact the Engineering Department 
at (510) 670-6456.
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